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Mastering the puzzle of getting

the Nature Center into the

Storage Room!

Taxidermy animals awaiting transport to

their winter digs.

From the Director – 2019 Pack-up Day
evergreenaudubon.org/from-the-director-4

We packed up the Nature Center for the season on September 28th, a bit early this year due

to the scheduled bridge replacement work at Evergreen Lake. We had a beautiful start to the

morning with elk bugling and lovely weather.  More than a dozen volunteers showed up to

help pack including one brand new volunteer, Donna!

With everyone’s help, the job was finished in 90 minutes, a

new Packing Day record!  Thank you so much to those of you

who came and helped.  And an extra special thanks to all the

folks who are giving our taxidermy critters a warm and

comfortable home for the winter season.  

We are already looking forward to the 2020 season, scheduled

to start with Nesting Day on a weekend in mid-April, with

Opening Weekend in late-April. We are hoping to kick-off the

season with an open-house followed by Dawn Chorus the next

weekend. Look for confirmation of the dates on our website

and in the March and April e-dippers.
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